
GETZ’S WOODS HOMEOWNERS’ ASSOCIATION, INC. 
P.O. Box 132, Landisville, PA  17538 

 
 

                                                                                                       August 29, 2025 
 
 
Dear Getz’s Woods Neighbors: 
 
This year’s Annual MeeRng will be held on Wednesday, November 19, 2025, at 
7:00 pm at St. Edward’s Episcopal Church, 2453 Harrisburg Pike, Lancaster.  At the 
Annual MeeRng you will vote to elect TWO Directors.  Anyone who wants to be 
included on the ballot should contact Mark Gainer (mgainer54@gmail.com) by 
no later than October 1, 2025.  We will inform you if there are more than two 
candidates for director and a “Meet the Candidates” meeRng is to be scheduled. 
 
We anRcipate sending the NoRce of Annual MeeRng in October and then an early 
November mailing of the ballot/proxy.  The Annual MeeRng and other related 
informaRon will be posted to the website. 
 
If you should have any quesRons concerning this or any other HOA related 
ma^ers, please do not hesitate to contact any one of us. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Board of Directors 
 
Mark Gainer, mgainer54@gmail.com; President 
 
Bruno Schmalhofer, bruno.schmalhofer@outlook.com; Treasurer 
 
Nick Karamanos, karamanos@comcast.net; Secretary 
 


